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From:
Sent: 14 December 2014 20:23
To: Licensing
Subject: - 122 Broomhill Road

Hi,

I write to vehemently object to the proposed supermarket development at the above address.

I have already written to express my concerns at the original planning application and welcomed the City Council's
unanimous objection to the proposals. It is incredulous that local opinion was totally ignored when the Scottish
Government overturned this decision.

We now have another chance to let common sense prevail in this matter. Only recently a local Morrison's mini
market decided to close at it was no longer a viable business due to the amount of competition in this area. This
supermarket is neither wanted nor needed and I hope local democracy is what counts this time.

Regards.


